
  

 

 
 
 

Wrotham Careers  
Visitors’ Information  
 
 
 
Practicalities 
 
The address of the school is at the top of this page. We are five minutes from Junction 2a on the 
M26. Please be aware that some satnavs will take you past this junction – if that happens, you will 
have a 30 minute round trip to get back to us, so please check your route before you leave!  
 

 

 



  

 

Parking 
You will have space on site, but spaces are in high demand. Please be aware that there is a one way 
system in place that will take you through the rear car park at the Grange Park school entrance.  Our 
school day starts at 8.30 and first lesson is at 9am, so there may be students crossing/arriving at the 
same time as you – please drive slowly and park where you are directed. Please report to reception 
and you will also be asked for your car registration number on signing in. Please try to car share if 
you can. 
 

 
 
This is what the entrance looks like if you are travelling from the M26 

 
 
 
 


